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Dear Parents and Carers       7.05.19 
 
As you are aware, internet safety of children across the UK has been in the news recently and 
continues to be a concern. 
 
We know that the best protection we can give to young people is knowledge of the dangers so that 
they are aware and can protect themselves, as well as letting them know where they can go for 
help and support with regards to Cyber Bullying. 
 
In order to do this, we are hosting an interactive play to our Year 4 pupils on Thurs 20th June 
which will tackle some of the issues around Safe Internet Use, Cyber Bullying and prevention of 
exploitation.  The play is age appropriate and is called ‘In the Net’.  It will last for approximately 
40 minutes and Y4 pupils from local schools will be joining us (Drybrook, Ruardean C of E, 
Lydbrook and Steam Mills.) 
 
This activity is part of a programme of work around raising and tackling the complex nature of 
Internet Use and is being supported by the Education and Learning Sub Group of the 
Gloucestershire Safeguarding Children Board (GSCB).   
  
We hope that this will be a memorable way to enhance their safe internet usage and help our 
young people to stay safe on-line. 
 
As ever, if you have any queries or concerns please contact us. 
 
Mrs M Davis 
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